
From: "sos_jr (Stuart O. Smith, Jr." <sos_jr@sosassociates.com>
Subject: Fwd: CIMS00004574648 - Comment to FCC on NetNeutrality

Date: August 29, 2014 11:16:12 AM EDT

Date: July 31, 2014 2:44:47 PM EDT
Subject: Re: CIMS00004574648 - Comment to FCC on NetNeutrality

Thank you very much for contacting us about the ongoing Open Internet proceeding. We're hoping to hear from as many 
people as possible about this critical issue, and so I'm very glad that we can include your thoughts and opinions.

I'm a strong supporter of the Open Internet, and I will fight to keep the internet open. Thanks again for sharing your views with 
me.

Tom Wheeler
Chairman
Federal Communications Commission


